
MRS. HARTE’S 2023/2024 KINDERGARTEN SUPPLY LIST

Dear Families,

Welcome! Below you will find a list of supplies necessary for your child’s kindergarten class.

While some supplies are specific to just your child, I also ask that you please donate some

communal items that will be used frequently in our classroom.

Every day your child will need to bring a backpack to school large enough to carry their

folder and supplies. Your child will need to pack a nutritious morning snack daily in a

lunchbox/container and either a packed-from-home lunch or know what they would like to

order from the cafeteria.

Specific Supplies for Your Child (I provide a tool box for each child):

The following supplies should be labeled with your child’s name:

● Extra clothes in a labeled ziplock bag. These will be left at school.

● 2 plastic/laminated DURABLE folders with pockets (one will be a communication folder

that will travel between home and school -- the other will be a writing folder).

● Headphones which will be used for iPad use in a labeled ziplock bag. They will stay at

school for the year and be returned to you in June. Please send over-the-ear type

headphones and not earbuds, as they are more comfortable for small children. They need

to plug in and cannot be wireless.

● 2 boxes of Crayola Crayons (24 count)

● 1 box of Crayola broad line markers classic colors (set of 10)

● 1 box of Crayola fine line markers classic colors (set of 10)

Classroom Items:

If you could, please donate the items below to the classroom. They help keep the classroom

environment clean and healthy!

● Clorox/Disinfecting wipes

● Box of tissues

● Roll of good paper towels (Bounty is best)

● Boys - Hand Sanitizer (pump type to keep throughout the classroom)

● Girls - Box of quart size Ziplock bags (with the zipper pull)

Thank you for your support, and I am looking forward to a great year!

Mrs. Kelli Harte, M. Ed.

Kindergarten Teacher

kharte@littletonps.org


